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4th January 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
 
Please note that there will be no instrumental lessons during the first week of the Lent Term. It is our 
intention to deliver instrumental lessons via Teams in Week 2 and I am currently working to ensure 
that the instrumental team are able to deliver these smoothly from Monday, 11th January.  
 
Please note that we will recommence lessons in person as students return to school, with the 
exception of Woodwind, Brass and Guitar which will continue on Teams as was the case during 
Michaelmas Term. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
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